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Woodland Rotary Club Donates to City’s Youth 

By Dan Stroski 

Woodland, CA— April 5, 2023 on April 4, 2023 the Woodland Rotary Club donated in excess of 

$45,000 to the Woodland Recreation Foundation (WRF).  These funds were proceeds from our 2022 

Annual Dinner Auction. The WRF had been seeking funds for a new girl’s fast pitch softball field, set to 

be built at the Woodland Senior Center.  

It was WRF Board Member Skip Davies that brought this project to the attention of the 

Woodland Rotary Club. Shawn Seyk, President of the Woodland Rotary Club said that “We are excited to 

help this project which will provide a much needed, quality field complex, for our community’s young 

female athletes.” 

Our club routinely seeks out local community projects such as these, and use the funds from our 

Annual Dinner Auction fundraisers to support them. This year on April 22, 2023 we will sponsor another 

Dinner Auction at the California Agriculture Museum.  The proceeds will go to a few Community Chest 

type organizations that have requested our help.  

For more information see our website at www.woodlandrotary.org 
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(Pictured L to R - Jim Hilliard, WRF Board Member, Shawn Seyk, President of Woodland Rotary Club, and Skip Davies, WRF 

Board Member) 


